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Dear Programme Officer 
 

Re: Curraghinalt Project (Dalradian) - Public Local Inquiry – Transboundary 
Consultation 

 
The Department can now advise that the transboundary consultation period pursuant 
to regulations 27 and 29 of the 2015 and 2017 Planning Environmental Impact 
Assessment Regulations (NI) respectively, concluded on 23 of April 2025. The 
Department is currently collating and reviewing the responses, with circa 1,500 
responses currently received.  
 
It is intended to provide the planning appeals commission with these responses 
electronically by 16 May 2025. In addition, a list of names and addresses (if provided) 
will be sent along with a submission highlighting any issues raised in the responses. 
 
Before any information is sent, should the commission have any queries about the 
format of the information to be sent please advise accordingly to avoid any 
unnecessary delays in the transfer of the transboundary consultation information. 
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Programme Officer 
Planning & Water Appeals Commission 
4th Floor 
92 Ann Street 
Belfast 
BT1 3HH 

 
Email: info@pacni.gov.uk 
Dalradian.CPI@pacni.gov.uk 

James House 
Gasworks Site 
2 - 4 Cromac Avenue 
Belfast 
BT7 2JA 
Tel: 0300 200 7830 

 
Email: planning@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk 

 
 

Your Ref:2021/ 2021/C005- 2021/C007 
 

Our Ref: LA10/2017/1249/F, 
LA10/2019/1386/F & LA11/2019/1000/F 

 07 May 2025 
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